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The philanthropy committee has worked together with Oschner Hospital to put together the winter philanthropy for conclave.  We were in contact with the volunteer and donation center at the Oschner Childrens Hospital, who sent us a list of items that they needed for their patients.  This year at winter conclave, GCP will be putting together goodie bags for the teenagers at the hospital.  We will also be making get well cards to distribute to the younger children.  We set up a province GoFundMe page to help with ease of collecting funds.  We believe as a committee that having this resource will help in the future with more participation throughout the province. 

Over the last few months the philanthropy committee has been using the ideas from summer conclave to come up with a province philanthropy.  We have discussed different ways to incorporate something close to home with our region, disaster relief.  With the national philanthropy being for a disaster relief foundation we felt that it was fit not only for our region but also to stay in parallel with the national organization.  We settled on Habitat for Humanity as our GCP philanthropy.  The committee is still working out some of the logistics as far as how to incorporate the organization into each chapters local philanthropy.  These tasks will carry over to the next committee so that we can hopefully solidify and announce the province philanthropy in the Fall.  

Kind Regards,

Devon Burhoe
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